
 

Welcome to the March edition of the CCDCC Parent/Teacher 

Committee newsletter! Improving communication between 

the CCDCC families, teachers and staff is one of our goals for 

2014. The newsletter is just one way of achieving this goal.  

 

We also have a very active presence on Facebook. Search for 

Charleston Community Day Care Center or go to 

www.facebook.com/CharlestonCommunityDayCareCenter. 

We post photos of the children’s artwork and craft projects, 

daily activities and field trips along with event 

announcements and reminders, weather-related closings and 

so much more. “Like” us to today! 

 

Our website recently received a facelift as well and is being 

updated on a regular basis. Check it out at 

www.charlestondaycare.org! If you have family members or 

friends looking for quality childcare, direct them to our site to 

learn more about CCDCC! 

 

Of course, the lines of communication are always open at 

CCDCC. Feel free to stop in the office to speak with Barbara 

or Karen, or ask your child’s teacher for a one-on-one 

meeting. 
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Join Us! 
The Parent/Teacher Committee 

welcomes new members. Please 

email Camille Gordon at 

milblank@yahoo.com or Sarah 

Miller at sbmiller2010@gmail.com 

if you would like to be a part of 

this newly revived committee. 
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March Events 
 

 

The Valentine’s Day Rose Sale was a huge success! Thank you to 

everyone who participated in the fundraiser. The Board of Directors 

surprised the teachers and staff with roses, too! 

 

Here’s a look at the upcoming events for March: 

 
March 7 

Pre-School Screening 

 

March 17 

St. Patrick’s Day. The children and staff will make green eggs and 

ham. Wear something green! 

 

March 19 

Mardi Gras Parade. The children will parade around the gym at 10 

a.m. Bring your camera and join us for this festive event! 

 

March 20 

First Day of Spring 

 

March 25 

Camp Day Care. Pretend campout with tents, pretend fire, songs, 

stories and more! 

 

Looking ahead … 

Easter, Spring and Earth Day will be celebrated during the month of April. 

Check the April newsletter for complete event details. 

 

Announcements 

The 2014 Parent 

Satisfaction Surveys are 

being tallied and the 

results will be announced 

shortly. Thank you for 

taking the time to let us 

know what you think 

about the quality of care 

your child/children receive 

at CCDCC! 

 

1 

The Parent/Teacher 

Committee 2014 calendar 

is being finalized. Look for 

volunteer signup sheets 

near the office and on the 

bulletin board at the end of 

the main hallway. 

 

2 

There is an open seat on the 

CCDCC Board of Directors. 

If you are interested in 

becoming a Board member 

or would like additional 

information, please contact 

Vice-President Camille 

Gordon at 

milblank@yahoo.com. 

 
 

 

 

 
Search for Charleston 

Community Day Care and 

LIKE our page to see photos 

of the classroom projects 

and fieldtrips, receive 

special announcements and 

more! 
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